

THE DIRECTOR CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505

15 October 2015

Mr.

Warsaw, Poland

Dear Mr.

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your vital role in assisting our officers on 25 October 1990. Your courage and resolution in this operation are an example for intelligence officers everywhere. Because of your outstanding work, not only were our officers safely brought back to freedom and their families, but it marked the auspicious beginning of a long and successful partnership between our organizations. We greatly appreciate your tremendous cooperation, effort, and professionalism. Please accept our heartfelt thanks as well as our best wishes on the 25th anniversary of this valiant and successful effort.

Sincerely,

John O. Brenhan

Thank you!